19th August, 1919.

Dear Sir,
with reference to your letter of the 11th instant

f#arding the dredger LA LOIRE", I have to thank you for the
 ontion which you have given to the matter, and I take

r opportunity to enclose herewith a copy of a letter which
jave addressed to the Tilbury Contracting & Dredging Co.,

nere to-day on the subjeet of the vessel's classification.

5 o ally Dear Sir.
Yours falthfully,

Secoretary.

sle Bradshaw, E8Q.,

PARIS.
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